
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
SN Baile Cuisin  
January 12th 2024   
 
Happy New Year  

 

Happy new year to all the boys, girls, parents, guardians 
and teachers in our school community. I hope everyone 
had a wonderful Christmas Break with family and 
friends. Lets hope 2024 is a year filled with fun, 
laughter, creativity and curiosity for all the boys and 
girls in Cushinstown.  
 

Enrollments 2024 2025 

 

The admission process for the 2024 2025 school year 
has started. All new junior infant applications must be 
submitted before the 8th of April. Information about this 
can be found on our school website. Thanks also to 
Philip and Pat Kehoe who helped erect our new 
enrollment notice signs on the main road.  
 

Christmas Art 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 

School Hurling + Camoige   

 

The following is a rota for lunchtime hurling in 

school. Children taking part can bring boots and a 

full hurling gear if they wish especially with wet 

weather.  

Monday: 4th,5th,6th class Girls (RL Training)  

Tuesday: 1st + 2nd class (Hurling 365) 

Wednesday: 3rd + 4th class (Hurling 365)  

Thursday: 5th + 6th class (Hurling 365)  

Friday: 4th, 5th, 6th class Boys (RL Training)  

                  

Confirmation  

 
A big thank you to the parents who have volunteered to 
run the ‘you chall be my witness’ programme for the 6th 
class children making their confirmation. This will 
involve a number of evenings in the school for the 
programme to be delivered. Your help and support is 
greatly appreciated.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daltaí Na Seachtaine  

 

 

 

Parents Association  
Thanks to the parents association who held a number of 
events leading up to the Christmas Break. 
Congratulations to Darren in 2nd class who won our 
Christmas Split the Pot Draw. We also had a lovely 
morning for our Christmas bake sale where money 
raised was donated to ‘’Light it up Gold’’ charity.  

 
 
 
 
 



 

Santa’s Visit 

 

A big thank you to Santa who visited the school just 
before Christmas. 
 

 

 
 

Gaeilgeoir Na Seachtaine 

 

Frásaí a bheidh muid ag foghlaim i mí na Éanair 
 

• Anseo. Níl.  
 

• Anseo a mhúinteoir. Níl sé/Sí ar 
scoil. Tá sé as láthair.  

 

• Tá sé in am don lón.  
 
• Cén t-am é? 

 
 
 
 
 

 

FR Sean’s fundraiser  

Well done to Fr. Sean and the children in the school who 
took part in a run as part of Fr Sean’s fundraiser.  
 

 
 
 

Safer Internet 

A big thanks to our Community Garda Kevin Burke who 
came to speak to classes about cyber bullying and the 
importance of responsible use of online gaming rooms 
and social media.  

 

 
 

Upcoming events 

• Credit Union Quiz St. Marys School Sunday 24th 
of February 2p.m. Selected Children to be 
notified.  

• School Handball Competition. Thursday 18th of 
February.  

• Catholic Schools Week 21st -27th of January.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


